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WHAT IS THIS BLOG?  
​
this is is a roleplay blog for an alien original 
character. this blog is going to be multi-verse, with 
verses for a variety of content, but for the most part 
this character's main universe would be sci-fi, seeing 
as he is not a human. this blog will also be sort of a 
multi-muse as it will have headcanons and writing from 
other characters featured in ardaka's story as well. 
finally, this blog is also mutuals-exclusive and 18+ 
(no exceptions, sorry) for my own comfort. please 
respect this. thank you. 
 
 
 DO NOT FOLLOW IF... 
​
you're a bigot. end of story. 
 
 
 CONTENT WARNING.  
 
this blog will feature themes of heavy mental 
illnesses, themes of war, xenophobia, violence, abuse, 
and other dark topics. the worst of the worst will be 
tagged accordingly, but please keep in mind that 
ardaka and especially the kariians themselves can be 
quite morbid. do not follow this blog if you cannot 
take seeing mentions of these things. kariians are 
very toxic and shitty and i don't tone those aspects 
of their culture down. (that said: i am entirely aware 
of how terrible they are. they are evil and xenophobic 
and awful, generally. they're also not humans and do 
not have human morals.) 
 
 
 FOLLOWING & UNFOLLOWING.  
 
this blog is going to be relatively selective with 
whom i follow. as i said before, it is also mutuals 
exclusive, meaning i am not going to be writing with 
non mutuals.   
 
as for unfollowing, i may unfollow for a variety of 
reasons including but not limited to: excessive 
negative posts, unnecessary call outs, excessive 
political posts (content regarding human rights, such 
as BLM, Pride, etc, does not qualify as 'political' to 
me), i do not see us writing together, etc. i'm here 
to have a good time, not to see stuff that stresses me 
out. 
 
also, when i follow someone first i will typically 
unfollow after about a week if we are not mutuals by 
then. this is because i'd like to keep my dash clean, 
and i'd rather only follow people interested in 
writing with me. semi related, if you no longer with 
to write with me: soft block me. 
 
 
 ORIGINAL CONTENT.  
 
almost all the content for this character is original. 
his species' concept and design, his story, and his 
universe belong to me. the art i post belongs to me as 
well unless explicitly stated otherwise. please 
respect that do not take anything from this blog. 
 
 
 SHIPPING.  
 
ardaka's main ship is with vin-robles ; in his main 
verse, he will refer to vin frequently. it is a ship 
with years in the making and is very dear to me.  
 
i am a very slow-burn shipper and will take forever to 
do anything related to it. plotting is all well and 
good but when it comes to writing, i prefer a ship 
takes as long as it needs to in order for it to be 
realistic. this of course means i ship chemistry and 
if i do not see it working out, i'm not going to push 
it. 
 
i'd prefer for our characters to just Naturally Click, 
but if you ship our characters, you're always free to 
let me know! the worst thing that could happen is that 
i politely decline.  
 
i will probably only have one ship per verse. 
 
 
 MISCELLANEOUS.  
 
i deal with my own mental problems, including 
depression and pretty bad ADHD which can make writing, 
drawing and etc very difficult for me. pls be patient! 
i am very slow. :( 
 
also, i do have a discord. however i prefer to speak 
through tumblr IMs for a while before adding someone 
there. this is just for my own security. 
 
there is no password here and i will never send one. 
just trust that i have read your rules if i follow 
you. 
 
if you have any problems or concerns regarding me, 
please just ask me about it. i will not get mad. i 
will not put you on blast. i simply would prefer to 
talk things out. thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 
idk more to come later i guess.   
 

https://vin-robles.tumblr.com/

